2, DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

ROBERT McDOUGALL ART GALLERY AND
CHRISTCHURCH BOTANIC GARDENS - PROPOSED BOARD

Mrs Janet Begg has been granted speaking rights at the present meeting to make representations on:
» the lease of the Robert McDougall Art Gallery to the Canterbury Museum Board (clause 4 refers)
» the proposal submitted by the Friends of the Botanic Gardens, as part of their submission on the

2004-2014 Long Term Council Community Plan, seeking the establishment of an advisory board
for the Botanic Gardens.

Strategy and Finance Committee Agenda 13 September 2004 at 9.15am


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


